
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

Welcome back to school! I hope everyone had a happy and healthy 

summer! My name is Lauren Holden and I will be your child's learning 

support teacher for the 2024-2025 school year. I graduated from West 

Chester University in the Fall of 2022 with a degree in elementary and 

special education. I joined the Butler Learning Support team last school 

year In January 2024. Before starting at Butler, I worked at Cold Spring 

and Pine Run in Central Bucks. Outside of school, I enjoy going to the 

beach, traveling, going to the gym, and spending time with my friends and 

family.  

My goal this school year is to create a safe and inclusive classroom 

environment where students will grow their confidence, academics, social 

skills, and overall resiliency. The first week of school, students will be doing 

activities with their homeroom teachers. During this time, I will be pushing 

into their classroom to introduce myself, support them, and start building 

rapport.  

 I look forward to collaborating with you and working with your child 

this year! I will be sending an email the first week of school with more 

information on what the school year will look like, as well as any important 

dates/events. Don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions! I 

usually communicate via email or over the phone. If you prefer another 

form of communication, please let me know.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Lauren Holden 

Learning Support Teacher 

lholden@cbsd.org 
 

 

 

 


